
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 24th February 2023 

 

Dear Families 

It was fantastic to welcome back our children for the new half-term - Spring 

Two.  Our first week back has again been really exciting.  We started from the 

first day with our first ever Parents' Forum meeting.  At the meeting, parents 

who attended got to find out about the further improvements at the 

school.  They heard the positive feedback we have received from other 

headteachers from local schools in the SLA (Schools Learning Alliance) and 

from our Wokingham SIO (Schools Improvement Officer).  Our Chair of 

Governors, Christine Jeater, also shared a presentation about academy 

trusts.  The presentation will be emailed out to you along with this newsletter. 

We had an informative Year Two parents' meeting on the KS1 statutory 

assessments, led by our Assistant Headteacher Kayleigh Haden.  I'm sure the 

many parents who attended found the meeting helpful.  The statutory 

assessments for Year Two will be completed in June. 

Our Year One children got to experience scooter training. They were very 

excited, and did extremely well.  They learnt some good skills for helping to 

keep themselves safe when they ride their scooters along the pavement. 

LKS2 have started rehearsing for their spectacular production of The Jungle 

Book.  LKS2 parents will get to come and watch the show at the end of term. 

Next week, we have our parents' evenings.  Do make sure you have booked 

your appointment to speak to your child's class teacher.  You will get to find 

out how your child is doing, and how you can further support your child at 

home.  You will also be given your child's targets and attendance record. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Respect  



 Office Notices 

 

  Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards  

 

 

• Mon 27th Feb – Year 5/6 Victorian Workshop 

• Tues 28th Feb – Year 1 Local Walk 

• Tues 28th Feb – 3.30-6pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Wed 1st March – 4.30-7pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Thurs 2nd March – World Book Day 

• Tues 7th March – Tues 14th March – Book Fair 

• Wed 8th March – Year 3/4 Chiltern Trip  

• Wed 8th March – Fairtrade Workshop 

• W/C 13th March – Science Week 

• Thurs 16th March – Year 6 Parents’ Meeting on SATs and Residential 

• Fri 17th March - Comic Relief 

• Wed 22nd March – Reception Walk in the woods 

• Thurs 23rd March – Jewish Passover assembly 
 

Beaver – Akira 

Rabbit – Lucas 

Otters – Dylan  

Grey Wolf – Heidi + Reinhard 

Red Squirrel – Harveen 

Fox – Amber 

Dormouse – Christopher 

Pine Marten – Delilah 

Hedgehog – Susan 

Wolverine – Madison 

 

 

Beaver – Karam 

Rabbit – Ayansh 

Otters – Rowan 

Grey Wolf – Oliver C 

Red Squirrel – Sakina 

Fox – Brooke 

Dormouse – Alex 

Pine Marten – Ronnie 

Hedgehog – Rayan 

Wolverine – Marcos 

 

 



 

  

World Book Day 

On Thursday 2nd March, we will be 

celebrating World Book Day at Bearwood. 

Children are invited to come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character 

and to bring in their favourite book to 

share with their class. 

For World Book Day ideas take a look at 

the following link: World Book Day Dress 

Up Ideas 

 

In line with our ‘Healthy Eating Award’ and due to 

the fact that we are a ‘Nut Aware’ school, all 

chocolate spread will no longer be allowed in 

children’s packed lunches. 

For healthy lunch ideas please take a look at the 

following link: 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/lunch/ 

Parents’ Evening Reminder 

Don’t forget to book your Parents’ Evening 

appointment. 

Parents’ Evening will take place on: 

Tuesday 28th February (3:30pm-6pm) or 

Wednesday 1st March (4:30-7pm) 

Don’t forget to pay your February Installment for 

your Osmington Bay PGL Trip! 

Thank you 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/
https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/lunch/


 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 93.39% 

Brown Bear –93.71%  

Beaver –93.85%  

Rabbit –94.57%  

Otter –90.68%  

Grey Wolf –95.45%  

Red Squirrel –95.41%  

Dormouse –100% Winners 

Fox – 94.58% 

Wolverine –90%  

Hedgehog –96.98% 

Pine Marten – 99.09%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Lates 

Please ensure your 

children arrive to school 

on time. It can be very 

disruptive to the child 

and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

 

  

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or enrichment 

activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or visit the school 

gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

Please see the below rules reminder for any of our 

Parents that use our Parent run Facebook page. 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_1_ks1/620230
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  



 

 

 

  

Tuesday 7th March – 

            Tuesday 14th March 

Please note that the children will be bringing home 

a Book Token which can be redeemed in stores or 

at the Book Fair. 



 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  

Parents/carers can book places via our website: https://funtastickids.co.uk/holiday-camps/ 

Spaces have already started filling up, so we encourage people to book as soon as 

possible! 

If possible, could the following information about vacancies be shared with school staff 

and parents as well? We have recently increased our pay rates and have a new hr email 

address, so I have attached up-to-date versions of our job adverts. 

 

Vacancies 

We have an ongoing need to recruit enthusiastic individuals to join our Holiday Camp 

teams. Supervisor, Playworker and Sports Coach roles are available across Berkshire 

during Easter and Summer. 

Working with Funtastic Kids is an enjoyable and rewarding way to earn additional income, 

and would particularly suit school staff or people with previous childcare experience. 

More information and application forms can be found here: 

https://funtastickids.co.uk/vacancies/ 

 

https://funtastickids.co.uk/holiday-camps/
https://funtastickids.co.uk/vacancies/


 

  



 

 

 


